TORBAY LICENSED TAXI ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED TO NATIONAL TAXI ASSOCIATION

Secretary:

17 March 2016

Mr Steve Cox
Principal Licensing Officer
Environmental Health Manager
% Town Hall
Castle Circus
Torquay
TQ1 3DR

TORBAY COUNCIL
2.2 MAR 2015
COMMUNITY SAFETY

Dear Mr Cox

PROPOSAL FOR TARIFF INCREASE

At the Annual General Meeting of Torbay Licensed Taxi Association held at Preston Conservative Club on 29 February 2016 in was proposed and carried that a tariff increase be requested as follows:

Tariff 1

DISTANCE shall be charged at £3.00 for first 470 yards (430 meters) or part thereof.

Tariff 2

DISTANCE shall be charged at £3.30 for first 470 yards (430 meters) or part there of.

This represents a 30 pence increase on the initial charge for tariff 1 and tariff 2. There are no other changes to the tariff proposed. Given that there has been no increase in the tariff since July 2013 we consider this proposed increase to be modest and help improve profitability for short distance journeys.

Thanking you in the knowledge you will forward this proposal to the Licensing Committee for their kind consideration.

Yours sincerely

Jud Boyle, Chairman: Torbay Licensed Taxi Association